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I wholeheartedly greet the delegation of the National Polish Soccer Team and the athletes of the
National Italian Soccer Team, with their coaches and teammates. I greet in particular the President
of the Italian Soccer Federation, Mr Franco Carraro.

You wanted to pay me a visit, my dear friends, on the evening before the good-natured match that
is scheduled tomorrow in Warsaw, in order to give me your best wishes.

I thank you for this kind initiative and, while I assure each one of my remembrance in prayer, I give
you all my heartfelt Blessing.
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